
 

Dear Parents, 
  
Please use care when washing your child’s tie-dyed shirt. The color will run, so  
you’ll want to either hand wash it or wash it with like colors in cold water. The  
shirt is clean right now and doesn’t need to be washed today, but you may want to  
iron out the wrinkles caused by the tie-dye process. This shirt should be worn on all field 
trips and field day, so please have your child keep it in good condition. They should not 
write on the shirt or wear it excessively until the school year is over. Thank you! 
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